
Continuity of Water Supply 

September 16, 2025 

Dear Director of Emergency Operations/Water Supplier, 

We have Chronic Dialysis patients located at the following address: 
3921 Yale Ave, Hamburg NY, 14075. 

We are sending you this annual letter in order to maintain communication between our 
entities. US Renal Care is a dialysis clinic located at 3860 Mckinley Pkwy, Suite 120, 
Blasdell NY, 14219. Our patients are on dialysis, a life-sustaining treatment that is done 
in the patient's home and relied on uninterrupted supply of water of consistent quality. 

We are therefore asking your cooperation by providing our patient at the above address 
with information on the following: 

► Prior notification if a change in water quality or treatment
methodology is anticipated.

► Prior notification (when possible) of interruption in service or work which
will alter the physical or chemical characteristics of the water.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Should you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at: 716-463-2800. 

Sincerely, 

��z; 
Rebecca Zdrojewski, RN 
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